
NOTTINGHAMSHIRE AMATUER SWIMMING ASSOCIATION 

SWIMMING COMMITTEE. 

 

Dear Swimmer 

Congratulations! you have been selected to swim for the County team 

at the National Inter-county swim at Ponds Forge on Sunday 7th October 

2018 The bus will leave Harvey Hadden at 7:30 am and proceed to 

Watermeadows to leave there at 8:20 am it would be appreciated if 

everyone travelled on the bus as on arrival there will be 39 other county 

teams in the foyer. 

County shirts and swim caps will be issued to each swimmer and the bus will 

stop at the services on the way home for food, compliments of Notts ASA. 

Would you please let me know ASAP if you are available by e-mail to 

terry.taylor@notts-swimming.co.uk. 

On the email can you clearly state your name and which leisure centre you 

will be getting on the bus from. If for some reason you cannot make the 

event, please let me know ASAP so our county selection team can invite 

someone else. 

 

 Best wishes 

  Terry Taylor 

  County Swimming Secretary. 
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